
 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting/workshoop to 

be held: 

Monday, December 15, 2014 6:00 PM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is present and receive 

comments on a proposed Cross Connection Control Program Policy. 

 

Posted: Monday, December 08, 2014 


